Organizational Trust and Its Impact on the Ability of Selected Federal Agencies

to Modernize Large-scale Information Technology Systems

You have been invited to participate in this academic research study.  Before you decide to participate in this survey, you need to understand the risks and benefits.  This consent form provides information about the research supported by this survey.  Your decision to participate is voluntary; you are free to choose whether or not you will take this survey.

As a doctoral candidate in the Department of Engineering Management & Systems Engineering, the School of Engineering & Applied Science, in The George Washington University, Washington, D.C., I am researching the effect of organizational trust on the success of information technology modernization programs.  The investigator (person conducting this research) is David Rogers.  The survey will be conducted on the internet via an on-line survey web site:


This survey asks 31 questions on some basic demographic factors and organizational data, your personal job focus, work unit focus, IT project evaluation, and organizational environment.  This survey should take only 15-20 minutes to complete.  This survey has been carefully designed to maintain the anonymity of the respondents; no personally identifiable information is collected.  There are no costs or compensation associated with taking this survey.  The results will be published in the public domain and on http://www.cotsresearch.com upon completion of the study.

Your participation in this survey is voluntary.  You may decide not to begin or to stop this survey at any time.  To the best of our knowledge, taking this survey will entail no more risk than you might encounter in everyday life.  Although every effort has been made to minimize stress, you may find some questions stressful.  If so, we recommend you terminate your participation in the survey immediately.  

If you have any questions about the procedures of this research or this survey, please contact David Rogers by telephoning (703) 862-8706 or email at dvrogers@gwu.edu.  If you have questions about the informed consent process or any other rights as a survey participant, please contact the Assistant Vice President foe Health Research, Compliance, and Technology Transfer at the George Washington University (direct line is (202) 994-2995).  This is your representative: Peggy J. Armstrong (ext. 6874)
Please complete this survey as soon as possible;

The survey will close 30 April 2007.
Web site address:	� HYPERLINK "http://www.cotsresearch.com/orgtrust" ��http://www.cotsresearch.com/orgtrust�


Password:		orgtrust








